Oscoda County Library Board


430 W. Eighth Street

Mio, Michigan 48647

Phone: 989-826-3613

Fax: 989-826-5461
UNOFFICIAL MINUTES

April 13, 2011

A REGULAR MEETING OF THE OSCODA COUNTY LIBRARY BOARD WAS HELD ON WEDNESDAY, APRIL 13, 2011 AT 5:00 P.M. AT THE OSCODA COUNTY LIBRARY.

Call to Order: 4:55 p.m.

Members Present: Olsen, Galbraith, Stenzel, and Shumaker 

Members Absent: Crane

Others Present: Amy Knepp
Minutes
The minutes from the March 16, 2011 meeting stand as presented. 
Budget Report

Galbraith/Shumaker
Approve payment of bills in the amount of $2,630.54. 



            4 Ayes : 0 Nays.  Motion carried. 


Transmittals
The board reviewed transmittals. All are up-to-date.

Old Business




Review of Job Descriptions/Hiring Discussion
The board needs to review the state aid packet as there are now 4 levels of certification rather than 7. How will this impact future hiring? Director Knepp will provide descriptions for all of our job categories. The board will review and discuss at the May meeting.

Director Knepp asked the board to consider hiring another person as she still is working alone on Thursdays and Fridays.

New Business




April Transmittals

Director Knepp asked board members to volunteer to count and initials transmittals while Assistant Director Ward is gone this month.
Director Comments
None
Correspondence

None

Board Member Comments


None

Public Comment

None
Northland Library Cooperative Report

The next meeting is April 14, 2011. Roger Mendel, director of NLC, will let Chairman Olsen know if co-ops will be funded in the next budget year.

Commissioner Liaison Comment

None

Seeing no further business, Chairman Olsen adjourned the meeting. The next regular meeting will be held May 11, 2011 at 4:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Deb Shumaker - Secretary
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